
Please click for our latest Eirias Chronicle, written by our very own Student Voice

Dear Parents & Guardians,

This half term is always bittersweet at Ysgol Eirias, marked by both farewells and new beginnings. We stand in support of
all our young people preparing for exams, offering guidance and encouragement every step of the way. For our Year 11
and 13 learners, this half term is undoubtedly significant. Whilst both year groups will be missed, we are delighted to be
welcoming back many of our Year 11 in September. We are filled with pride in their achievements and excitement for their
adventures ahead.

At the same time, we warmly welcome the opportunity to embrace new horizons with our other year groups. We welcome
both our prospective Year 7 and 12 on their Induction Days next half term and look forward to our School Production
and Sports Day, all celebrating how we are 'succeeding together'.

Mrs Evans, Headteacher

Tell us your thoughts! 
Our 'In the Know' newsletter has been introduced this year
to help keep you updated with what is happening in school
and to celebrate the successes of our young people. 
Please take a few moments to complete the feedback
form below to help us evolve this newsletter and ensure
you get the information you need:  Click Here

Dates for your Diary – Term 3b:​
Monday June 3rd – School Opens​
25th, 26th & 27th June – Doctor In Wonderland​
Wednesday 26th June – Sixth Form Induction Day​
Thursday 27th June – Sports Day​
1st – 4th July – Year 6 Transition Week​
7th July – DSMF Workshop (Years 7&8)​
Friday July 5th – Staff Training Day ​
Thursday July 18th – School Closes

Don't Steal My Future (DSMF) Workshop – Wednesday 7th July
North Wales Police will be working with Year 7 and 8 in a powerful, impact driven
training workshop, which describes the widespread prevalence of sexual
violence and perhaps, most importantly, how we can begin to change attitudes
and behaviours towards women, girls and sexual violence. NWP have funded
this package in response to the rise of violence against women and to support
their prevention work.

Doctor in Wonderland – School Production
We would like to invite you to join us for our wonderful production of Doctor in
Wonderland on June 25th, 26th or 27th.  Our students and staff have been
working really hard on what will be our first full production since Covid.
Tickets will be on sale from Monday June 3rd!

Liverpool FC Foundation School Coordinator
We are delighted to welcome our Liverpool Football Club Foundation School
Coordinator into school this half term. Ben Welsby is placed with us every
Wednesday and is currently working with predominately Year 8 and 9 learners
in completing the LFC 'Onside' Programme.

Adult Learning @ Eirias​
Adult Learning continues at Ysgol Eirias! 'Cooking
on a Budget' and 'Running Your Own Business' are
available next half term.​ Please see our website
for more details:  
Adult Learning Courses | Ysgol Eirias

Latest News
We are very proud of our new Welsh

Government funded outdoor classroom
– read our news article here. 

Keep up to date with our latest news by
following us on social media and visiting

our website: News | Ysgol Eirias

For year group specific information, click on the links below:

https://eirias.co.uk/content/downloads/Student-Voice/Eirias-Chronicle/Eirias-chronicle-April-24.pdf
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-7-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-8-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-9-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-10-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-11-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-12-in-the-know
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/in-the-know/year-13-in-the-know
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k1zaFoCCcHNHrVnW6hElgllUMDJGQUpDRThKWjRQVzFETDBaWFcxVUdVQy4u
https://eirias.co.uk/parents/adult-learning-courses
https://www.northwalespioneer.co.uk/news/24305085.ysgol-eirias-creates-garden-classroom-aln-pupils/
https://eirias.co.uk/news

